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June 3, 2021 

Attention: Functional Capacity Evaluation (FCE) 
Providers  

Subject:   Complexity Fee Code  

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome new and previous providers to the FCE 
network.  

In consideration of complex files that request an analysis of greater than three job prospects, 
providers may request a FCE review. If approved, this will allow an uplift fee known as the 
Complexity Fee (fee code 1252352) to be invoiced.  

Providers must obtain approval from the Program Manager or Quality Assurance Supervisor in 
Health Care Programs prior to invoicing the complexity fee. A brief summary of factors 
contributing to the complexity of the FCE, as well as a list of occupations which will be analyzed 
are required for consideration. Please use the Complex FCE Request Form to summarize this 
information and email it to the addresses provided below. 

Providers should be aware that this uplift fee can only be requested for FCE’s requiring analysis of 
greater than three jobs, and a separate analysis or job match chart must be provided for each 
job. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us.  

 
For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/resources/health-care-providers/forms/complex-fce-cognitive-fce-fee-request-form-83b545?lang=en
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers

